
Wildewood Great American Cleanup – May 10, 2025 
Wildewood is ready for Spring Cleaning! As in past years, WOA will provide dumpsters for the 

use of Wildewood Residents. In addition, we will be forming volunteer groups to perform 

cleanup and maintenance tasks in the Wildewood common areas including the pool, 

community center, boat ramp and playground. You can contact the board to volunteer to help by 

calling or texting 903-202-0964 or email wildewoodboard@gmail.com. 

 

Date is set for May 10, 2025 from 8 AM until 2 PM at the Wildewood Community Center 

 

The cleanup event is open to ALL WILDEWOOD RESIDENTS. Proof of residency in the form 

of a driver’s license or electric or water bill with a Wildewood address will be required. If 

you received this letter and do not live at your Wildewood property, please share this 

information with the residents who live in Wildewood, they are welcome to bring items. 

  

This cleanup is intended to help Wildewood residents properly dispose of items too large or 

not appropriate for normal household trash pickup. Please continue to dispose of your 

household trash with your normal trash contractor and do not bring it to the event. No trees 

or other vegetation can be accepted. 

 

We are working hard to arrange to take as many items as possible. If you have large 

appliances, such as a washer or dryer or other metal items that you would like removed, 

please contact us as we may be able to have a metal scrapper pick those up. 

 

Tires cannot be placed in the dumpsters. You maybe bring tires from cars or pickup trucks 

(NOT large equipment tires) but you must keep them separate from other material. No tires 

in dumpster! 

 

Items such as batteries and wet cans of paint cannot be accepted. If you have latex paints, 

you can dry the paint by leaving the can open if there is a small amount or by mixing equal 

amounts of kitty litter into the paint and allowing it to dry. Dry paint cans will be accepted. 

 

If you are not able to clean up items on your property yourself and would like to ask for 

assistance from volunteers, or you are able to help those who need assistance, please 

contact us. Volunteers needed! Please help with cleanup if you can! 

 

For more information, or to let us know what you would like to dispose of, please call or text 

(903)202-0964 or email wildewoodboard@gmail.com 


